
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          July 29, 2010 
 

• The painting project is underway with the pre-painting 
repairs in progress by contractor GB Group.  They are 
currently at the end of Sutherland.  Callas Lane will be 
next as they work toward Ponselle Lane.  Watch for 
notices that will be posted.   

 
• Pool and Spa Reminders: 

o The pool area is open for the enjoyment of all 
residents.  Children under the age of 14 must be 
accompanied by an adult.  Children under 14 are 
not allowed in the hot tub for health and safety 
reasons.   

o Only TWO guests are allowed into the area with 
each key.  Do not let anyone who is not your guest 
into the pool area.  Residents must remain with 
their guests while in the pool or spa.  If the 
resident leaves, so must your guests.   

o Safety Concerns: NO glass, pets, bicycles or 
skateboards are allowed inside the pool gate.    

 
• As stated previously, the pool area is subject to closure 

for vandalism and violations of the guidelines. The 
restrooms have graffiti on the walls and will be painted.  
The area will be closed for three days while this is done. 

 
• Every resident and homeowner can help monitor the 

pool area directly or by calling First Alarm at 684-1111. 
 

• The next Board of Directors meeting is Saturday, August 21, 
2010 at ShoreLife Community Church at 10 AM. 


